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Developing Knowledge And Striving For Excellence

Calendar
January 16
 Qtr 2 Assembly

January 19
 No School- Martin L. King Day
 9:00 am-12n Garden Workshop & Potluck

January 28
 SCC Meeting 4:15 p.m. in SSC office

February 5
 1st & 2nd Grade -Lion's Club Hearing Screening
 
February 6
 Deposit Day 7:30 a.m in cafe
 Parent Conferences

February 16
 No School- President's Day

February 18
 SCC Meeting 4:15 p.m. in SSC Office

Welcome Back!  We hope you had a wonderful break and we are looking forward to a fabulous 2nd Semester!

Is your child interested in participating in Track & Field?   If 
yes, great!  We will once again be participating in the Track 
& Field Meet at Konawaena High School on February 7.  If 
your child would like to participate please call the school so 
we can log your child's name.  We will than send forms 
home.  What are the events and ages?  Any student ages 6 
- 10 yrs old.  Each student is limited to 3 events. 
The events are:
 1. Standing Long Jump (SLJ)
 2. Standing Triple Jump (STJ)
 3. Softball Throw  (ST)
 4. 50M, 70M, 4 x 25M, 4 x 50M relays
     (4 x 100M for 9 & 10 yr old only)

**Accompanying adult must remain at event.  Student 
cannot be "dropped off". 

   What's "growing" on in the garden....

Aloha and Hau‘oli Makahiki Hou! The garden is going to kick off the new year with a Potluck and Work Party on Monday, January 19th from 
9am-12pm to celebrate Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  Potluck will begin at 11:30am and Miss Jess will be making Pumpkin Soup (recipe 
developed by A+ gardeners) and our sweet herbal tea! Please bring a water bottle, clothes to get dirty in, and something small and delicious 
to share for the potluck (if can). Gardeners of all ages are welcome

 Lion's Club Hearing Screening. On Feb 5, the Lion's Club will be 
 coming to our school to conduct FREE Hearing Screening for 
the 1st & 2nd Grade students.  Participation Forms will be sent home 
shortly.  If your child is not in these grades and you have a concern 
regarding their hearing, if you would like to have them assessed, please 
contact the school so that we can get a form sent home to you

School T-Shirts--  Yesterday, Monday January 12, your child 
was sent home with a school T-shirt.  This Tshirt was provided 
FREE from the Assistance League of Honolulu.  We have been 
fortunate that they have chosen our school for the last 3 years.  
Your child's shirt should be worn to all school Field Trips, or 
school activities.  If you have any questions please call the 
school.


